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Dear Friend,
Each year at Westoning Church we hold a service entitled, 'In Loving Memory.' It is a simple service in which those who have been bereaved over the years, and more recently, can gather together to reflect, remember and give thanks for a loved one who has died, and offer a token of remembrance.

This service is normally very well attended and in the hour together we offer a traditional service of hymns and prayers and a time for reflection. Towards the end of the hour there is a time when we read out the names of those we have gathered to remember. Although the service is gentle and straight forward many people over the years have said how comforting it is; and they return year on year.

I write to invite you and your family and friends to this year's service on Sunday 1st November. 
Times are so different this year so we shall be holding 2 socially distanced services one at 11am and one at 3pm as we shall have to restrict numbers.   If you would like the name(s) of a loved one read out please forward the name to Linda Little or me before 30th October.

If you would like to attend please list the names addresses and phone numbers of those who will be attending and which service you will be attending and forward before 30th October to me or Linda Little.
Linda's address is: 7 Sanderson Road, Westoning.
Telephone
01525 714064


Email:lindalittle012@gmail.com
My thoughts and prayers continue with you.

Yours sincerely,
Nigel

Revd Nigel Washington

Vicar of Westoning and Tingrith

